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08/08/2024  11:48:322024/3024/L OBJ Richard Simpson 

for Primrose Hill 

CAAC

PRIMROSE HILL CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

07 August 2024

7 Rothwell Street NW1 8YH 2024/3024/L

1. Railings: no objection. We welcome the removal of the paint finish from the stone plinths.

2. Proposed basement window: objection. We welcome the use of double glazing, but it should be fitted into 

genuine glazing bars, not the applied details proposed which are not appropriate to a Listed Building. We 

understand that SlimLite SashGlass will fit the rebate on a 17mm glazing bar. We would be happy to review a 

revised proposal.

Richard Simpson FSA, 

Chair PHCAAC.
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